Department of Education 
P. O. Box 2120 Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120 
 
CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 218-23

DATE:	February 7, 2023
TO: 		CTE Administrators 
FROM: 	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Interim Director 
Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
SUBJECT: 	Experience Works 2023 High-Quality Work-Based Learning (HQWBL) Conference – Call for Logo Submissions

The Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education is seeking student created logo design submissions for the Experience Works 2023 HQWBL Conference. Experience Works is the Career and Technical Education (CTE) professional development conference for all stakeholders associated with or interested in HQWBL. CTE HQWBL stakeholders include administrators, WBL coordinators/points-of-contact, teachers, counselors, career coaches, and business and community partners.

The theme for Experience Works on June 28-29, 2023, is “Pathways for the Future.” Refer to Experience Works 2023 Guidelines for Logo Submission (Attachment A) and the Experience Works 2023 Logo Submission Form (Attachment B) for submission instructions. The submissions are due to the VDOE by March 1, 2023. 

If you have questions, please contact the Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education, at cte@doe.virginia.gov, or by telephone at (804) 225-2051.
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Attachment A: Experience Works 2023 Guidelines for Logo Submission
Attachment B: Experience Works 2023 Logo Submission Form
